
Arundel Town Council 
 
Link Councillor Report- October 2020  
  
Councillor John Bradley – Community Land Trust (CLT)  
  
The CLT held its monthly directors’ meeting on 24th September. This was my first 
opportunity to join a meeting and introduce myself as their link with ATC. I agreed 
that I will attend their monthly meeting where it does not clash with ATC 
commitments.   
  
The agenda item most relevant to ATC related to Community Infrastructure Levy 
(CIL) payments. The CLT wishes to work closely with ATC to ensure that any 
projects of benefit to Arundel are on the CIL list with Arun District Council. This 
will ensure that CIL funds arising from the Ford Road Project can be spend on 
these projects.   
 


